
Prime-Guard™ & Reflecti-Guard™ Discontinued
Effective immediately, both Prime-Guard and
Reflecti-Guard monitored photo optic systems are no
longer available.

Consequently, the following part numbers can no
longer be ordered:

Prime-Guard         Reflecti-Guard
·      PG-K-P50       ·      RG-K-P
·      PG-K-R50       ·      RG-K-R
·      PG-K-P100     ·      RG-HOOD
·      PG-K-R100     ·      IG2-P1

TruGuard Photo Optic System

As an alternative for applications where monitored photo optic systems featuring Normally
Closed, 10k output are accepted, consider using TruGuard™ the latest addition to the
Miller Edge photo optic system offering.

Additionally, Miller Edge will soon be launching Opti-Guard™, a thru-beam photo optic
system also featuring Normally Closed, 10k output.
 
Miller Edge published pricing, in both Excel and PDF format will be updated in the coming
days to reflect this change, and can be downloaded from MyEdge. Please feel free to
contact your Miller Edge Sales Representative for any questions regarding this
announcement.
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